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Dear Clayton Families, 
Week 8 is done – a few more to go.  In some ways time seems to be flying, in others…not so much.  😀 

Thank you to all families who came this week to pick up belongings.  We have about 30 bags left which is 
fantastic.  A shout out to Ms. Bodner and Ms. Van Dop’s classes as they were the first two that were 

completely gone – way to go!!!    
 

As you may have seen already, the June plan has been created by the district.  I have sent out a survey link 
that I am asking each family to complete – one for each child.   Here is the link again:  

 
https://forms.gle/PHhXxa6p5wUsEv6y5 

 
 
A few questions to answer already:  

• School will be full days although parents will be invited to pick up their children at any time – 
especially those Kindergarten or students with special needs who may find a return to a full day 
with all the restrictions that will be in place challenging 

• We will have siblings on the same days 

• Drop off/pick up times may be staggered depending on the number of students we have attending 

• The same level of online learning will continue for all – the students who choose to come in will 
be doing their online learning in school 

• We cannot guarantee your child will have his/her teacher 

• We are going to be asking that parents not enter the building at any time – protocols will be in place 
if you need access. 

• Many more details will be coming 
 

Grade 7 leaving Ceremony 
We will be doing some kind of ceremony for our Grade 7’s at the end of June.  Planning is in the works, so 
please stay tuned for more details.  We’re not letting them leave without a proper good-bye! 

 
Calling all 11 to 13 year old girls!!!!! 
Here is a great opportunity for you through the Big Sisters program of BC.  There is an online version of 
the GO GIRLS program you can register for.  Go Girls is a program we’ve had here at Clayton for the past 
few years and it is amazing that they offering an online version.  A description of the program can be 
found in the flyer here:  Go Girls Flyer 
 
It is a free online program for all self-identifying girls aged 11-13.  Here is the parent form to fill out: Go 
Girls parent form and you can email it back to Meena at maujla@bigsisters.bc.ca.  I strongly encourage all 
our girls in this age bracket to look at this opportunity.  Go Girls is a great program and those that have 
been a part of the program here at the school have absolutely loved and gotten a lot out of it.   

https://forms.gle/PHhXxa6p5wUsEv6y5
/Users/guestaccess/Desktop/NewsFlash%202019-2020/Go%20girls%20Online%20-%20OnePager.pdf
/Users/guestaccess/Desktop/NewsFlash%202019-2020/Go%20Girls%20online%20Permission%20Form.pdf
/Users/guestaccess/Desktop/NewsFlash%202019-2020/Go%20Girls%20online%20Permission%20Form.pdf
mailto:maujla@bigsisters.bc.ca


 
 

 

Resource on Resilience and growth mindset: 
https://www.smore.com/4byxd-bouncing-forward-resilience-tips?ref=email 

check out some great tips on building resilience in our kids! 
 

Newsletter from our counsellor, Ms. Ghani:   Counselling newsletter #6 
 

 
 
Our Community: 
 
Last one!! 
May 25 – 29  Jersey week – pics and videos of you in your sports jerseys and/or playing your favourite 
sport or activity 
 
Here’s this week’s video: 
 

https://vimeo.com/421708957 

 
The password is Cougar.    
    
 

 
Remember!  Stay Kind, Stay a Cougar!     Reach out to me at any time. 

Mrs. Fenrick 
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